NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL and POWER SQUADRON Minutes of the July 13, 2021 General Membership Meeting

The meeting was held in a Zoom format.

Commander Patrick Sowers opened the meeting at 1931. A quorum was present.

Bridge Officers present

Commander: Patrick Sowers, Executive Officer Lt/C Charles Hurley, JN; Education Officer Lt/C Dean Markussen, AP; Secretary Lt/C Evelyn Alls, P.

Members at Large present

P/C Alan Hart, AP; P/Lt/C Cathleen Sheffield, AP; Lt Denise Robinson

Others present were:

P/C Gale Alls, SN; Lt. Claire Wyngaard P.

Treasurer Fred Zugay filed his report by email: savings account \$1,671.07 and checking account balance \$2,789.95. All bills have been paid.

Education Officer Dean Markussen has received 20 ABC course books from National at no charge to the Squadron. Dean will offer a Zoom ABC course in September priced at \$50.00 per student. Dean has attended a JN course at Rockhall.

P/C Hurley reminded members that National will offer a seven day cruise in February. It would be nice if a group from NVSPS could go Together. Contact P/C Hurley if interested.

The group voted to not hold an Executive Committee meeting in August.

The Commander will try to schedule an in-person meeting for September.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt/C Evelyn Alls, P Secretary, NVSPS